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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 2021-2022 
Academic Year Spring Semester Graduation Ceremony 
for Associate and Undergraduate programs was held on 
Wednesday, 6 July, 2022 at 19:00 at EMU Yasin Düşüner 
Stadium. Present at the ceremony were Turkish Republic 
of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) President Ersin Tatar, 
TRNC Deputy Prime Minister, and Minister of Tourism, 
Culture, Youth and Environment Fikri Ataoğlu, TRNC 
Minister of National Education Nazım Çavuşoğlu, 
Members of the Parliament, Higher Education Planning, 
Supervision, Accreditation and Coordination Board 
(YODAK) President Prof. Dr. Turgay Avcı, EMU 
Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, EMU 
Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın, Vice Rectors, Senate 
Members, Faculty Members, alumni and their families. 
The ceremony was broadcast live worldwide via EMU 
TV, national channels BRT 2, Kanal T, TV 2020, Kanal 
Sim and EMU’s institutional social media accounts. 
After a Moment of Silence and the National Anthem, 
the graduation ceremony started with the speeches 
of Hüseyin Aran, the highest ranking graduate of the 
Faculty of Law, and Cemre Orhan, the highest ranking 
graduate of the Faculty of Communication, Visual Arts 
and Visual Communication Design Department, on 
behalf of the graduates. After the speeches, the graduates 
planted a symbolic tree.

GRADUATES OF EMU UNDERGRADUATE AND 
ASSOCIATE PROGRAMS RECEIVE THEIR DIPLOMAS
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“EMU’s Number of Graduates has 
Exceeded 69,000”
Speaking at the ceremony, EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın stated that 1,846 
graduates are about to receive associate and 
undergraduate diplomas from EMU and 
added that 308 associate degree graduates 
from 7 different nationalities and 1,538 
undergraduate graduates from 67 different 
nationalities gained the right to receive 
diplomas. Expressing that EMU has graduated 
around 2,200 students in the Spring Semester, 
Prof. Dr. Hocanın noted that thus the total 
number of graduates of the university so 
far has exceeded 69,000. At the end of his 
speech, Prof. Dr. Hocanın congratulated the 
graduates and their families.

“The Path to Success is through Love”
EMU Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal 
Özcenk stated that he shares the graduates’ 
and their families’ pride and emphasized that 
they will immediately see the privileges of 
having an EMU diploma wherever they are 
in the world. Always advising graduates to 
continue learning and improving themselves, 
Dr. Özcenk wished them to keep the love in 
their hearts in their journey of life. Stating 
that life is built on love, Dr. Özcenk stated 
that the graduates will witness that the way 
to achieve all their ambitions is only through 
love.

“You Have Received the Education 
Taking You to the Futre With Confident 
Steps” 
YÖDAK President Prof. Dr. Turgay Avcı 
stated that he also graduated from the EMU 
Faculty of Business and Economics 30 
years ago and shares the happiness of the 
graduates and their families. Emphasizing 
that the graduates receive the education at 
EMU that support their firm steps forward 
to the future, Prof. Dr. Avcı stated that they 
now have a diploma from EMU, which is 
among the best universities in the world. 
Thanking the academics for their efforts as 
colleagues, Prof. Dr. Avcı congratulated all 
graduates.

GRADUATES OF EMU UNDERGRADUATE AND 
ASSOCIATE PROGRAMS RECEIVE THEIR DIPLOMAS
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The Embargoes Enforced on the TRNC 
cannot be Applied in Education”
Nazım Çavuşoğlu, TRNC Minister of 
National Education, emphasized that the 
TRNC, with its student island and student-
friendly identity, is making a great effort to 
carry its graduates to the future. Stating that 
the embargoes enforced on the TRNC could 
not be applied in education because the 
information is spread everywhere, Minister 
Çavuşoğlu noted that the big world would 
benefit from the information produced in 
this small society. Stating that nearly 100 
thousand students from over 100 countries 
are studying at 21 universities in the TRNC 
and that there are academics from nearly 
80 countries, Minister Çavuşoğlu asked 
everyone to benefit from the pool created by 
this diversity. Minister Çavuşoğlu wished 
health and happiness to all graduates and 
their families.
 
“My Hearfelt Congratulations to All 
Graduates and Their Families”
President Ersin Tatar started his speech by 
extending his heartfelt congratulations to all 
the graduates and stated that the graduates of 
EMU, one of the most important institutions 
of the TRNC they are proud of its past and 
achievements, have opened a new page in 
their lives. Providing lifelong education and 
development advice to graduates, President 
Tatar pointed out the importance of being 
brave to overcome all obstacles. Noting 
that the graduates received education in the 
TRNC ready to contribute to their country and 
humanity, President Tatar also congratulated 
the families of the graduates.

After the speeches, the diplomas and awards 
were presented to the highest ranking 
students of the faculties and departments by 
the protocol. Afterwards, the graduates of the 
2021-2022 Academic Year Spring Semester 
were awarded their diplomas. The ceremony 
continued with the concert of the Öldüren 
Şampanya. In the end, after Rector Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın’s countdown accompanied by 
the Vice Rectors, the caps were thrown into 
the air.

GRADUATES OF EMU UNDERGRADUATE AND 
ASSOCIATE PROGRAMS RECEIVE THEIR DIPLOMAS
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Eastern Mediterranean University’s 2021 – 2022 
Academic Year Spring Semester Postgraduate 
Graduation Ceremony was held on Tuesday, 5 
July, 2022, at 19:00, at the EMU Rector’s Office 
Poolside. At the ceremony, 293 master’s and 
104 doctorate graduates received their diplomas. 
Present at the ceremony that was broadcast live 
worldwide via the social media accounts of EMU 
and EMU TV were EMU Board of Trustees 
President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın, Rauf Denktaş University Rector 
Prof. Dr. Hasan Ali Bıçak, EMU Board of Trustees 
Member Ersun Kutup, Vice Rectors, Institute for 
Graduate Studies and Research Director Prof. 
Dr. Ali Hakan Ulusoy and Assistant Directors, 
Members of the Senate, Faculty Members, 
graduates and their families.

The ceremony started with the entrance of the 
2021-2022 Academic Year Spring Semester 
Postgraduate Program Graduates to the ceremony 
area accompanied by music and applause. After 
a Moment of Silence and the National Anthem, 
a saxophone performance by the artist Tolga 
Ruhi provided the attendees with beautiful 
moments. After the music concert, artist Tolga 
Ruhi was presented with flowers by EMU Vice 

Rector for Social and Cultural Affairs Prof. Dr. 
Deniz Iscioglu. Then, EMU Faculty of Law and 
Bologna University’s joint program, Comparative 
Law Postgraduate Program graduate Feza Kılgın 
and EMU Engineering Faculty Mechanical 
Engineering Doctorate Program graduate 
Mohammad Karimzadeh Kolamroudi delivered 
speeches on behalf of master’s and doctoral 
graduates, respectively.

“I wish you every success in your new chapter 
of life”
Speaking at the ceremony, EMU Rector Prof. 
Dr. Aykut Hocanın thanked the EMU staff who 
contributed to the successful organization of the 
ceremony. Stating that EMU gave 293 master’s 
graduates from 29 different countries and 104 
doctoral graduates from 14 different countries in 
the 2021-2022 Academic Year Spring Semester, 
Prof. Dr. Hocanın said that these figures are 
an indication of the contribution that EMU’s 
international graduates will make to the world 
with the quality education they received here 
in EMU. Underlining that EMU’s education 
quality is certified by its programs accredited by 
the world’s leading accreditation institutions and 
by international independent university ranking 

organisations, also noted that the citations from 
scientific articles published at the university have 
come to the fore in the rise in these rankings. Prof. 
Dr. Hocanın added that EMU continues to work 
towards achieving the Sustainable Development 
Goals determined by the United Nations. Advicing 
the graduates to plan their future by being aware of 
their values and priorities, Prof. Dr. Hocanın also 
emphasized  the importance of determining how 
they would contribute to their society and country. 
Extending his congratulations to the families who 
contributed to the success of the graduates, Prof. 
Dr. Hocanın wished the graduates success in their 
future lives.

“You will always brighten the path of science”
President of EMU Board of Trustees Dr. Erdal 
Özcenk congratulated the graduates who 
contributed to science with their master’s and 
doctoral studies, stating that they have gained 
the right to graduate from a very good university. 
Stating that EMU is the most rooted institution in 
the field of higher education in the Turkish Republic 
of Northern Cyprus (TRNC), which is an island 
of science, Dr. Özcenk added that the university 
offers education and research opportunities at 
international standards. Noting that the graduates 

EMU’S PhD AND MASTER’S GRADUATES 
RECEIVE THEIR DIPLOMAS 
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EMU’S PhD AND MASTER’S GRADUATES 

RECEIVE THEIR DIPLOMAS 

have also become a part of EMU during their studies and research process 

here, Dr. Özcenk stated that they have no doubts that wherever they are in 

the world, they will proudly carry the torch of science lit at EMU every year. 

Dr. Özcenk went on to state that like thousands of students who graduated 

from EMU’s graduate programs, this year’s graduates will always illuminate 

the path of science, too. Expressing that he shares the pride of the families 

who supported the graduates in this process, Dr. Özcenk wished all graduates 

success in their lives. The 2021 – 2022 Academic Year Spring Semester 

Postgraduate Graduation Ceremony continued with the presentation of 

diplomas to doctorate program graduates by EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut 

Hocanın and presentation of plaques of appreciation to thesis supervisors 

and co-supervisors by EMU Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk. 

Following the presentation of Master’s diplomas to graduates by EMU 

Institute for Graduate Studies and Research Director Prof. Dr. Ali Hakan 

Ulusoy and Assistant Directors Prof. Dr. Kağan Günçe and Prof. Dr. Ahmet 

Rizaner, the ceremony continued with the countdown to cap tossing by EMU 

Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın and graduates throwing caps with great joy. 
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As part of the Eastern Mediterranean 
University’s (EMU) 2021-2022 Academic 
Year Spring Semester Graduation activities, 
a Graduation Reception was held at the EMU 
Rector’s Office Poolside on Sunday, 3 July 
2022, at 19:00. At the reception, where EMU 
graduates and their parents who have a share 
in their success, came together with EMU 
staff, the participants had a nice evening. The 
reception started with the screening of the 
EMU promotional film and the video “Being 
a Student at EMU”.

Speaking at the opening of the ceremony, 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın started 
his speech by welcoming everyone who 
attended the graduation reception, and stated 
that while the graduates receive high quality 
education from the first day they come to 
the university until their graduation, they 
also become a part of the life in the Turkish 
Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) as well 
as the social and cultural activities, and that 
the students who come to the island from 
other countries to study return their countries 

SPECIAL RECEPTION FROM EMU FOR 
GRADUATES AND THEIR FAMILIES 

cont. p. 7
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SPECIAL RECEPTION FROM EMU FOR 

GRADUATES AND THEIR FAMILIES 

as cultural ambassadors with good memories. 
At the end of his speech, Prof. Dr. Hocanın 
extended his congratulations to graduating 
students and their families.

President of EMU Board of Trustees Dr. 
Erdal Özcenk stated in his speech that EMU 
shares the pride of all graduates and their 
families. Emphasizing that families send 
their children to EMU with great sacrifices to 
receive high quality education and that those 
children will now witness the advantages 
of graduating from EMU as experts in their 
fields, regardless of their place in the world, 
Dr. Özcenk thanked the academic staff who 
brought up the graduates and all EMU staff 
for their devoted work.

Following the speeches, Othello Folk 
Dancing Team and Flora Trio group 
entertained the audience with folk dance and 
music performances, respectively. At the end 
of the performances, groups were presented 
with flowers by Vice Rector for Social and 
Cultural Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu.
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Eastern Mediterranean University 

(EMU) 2021-2022 Academic Year Spring 

Semester Graduates held the traditional 

torchlight procession on Monday, 4 July, 

2022 at 20:00. Around 1,800 graduates 

started the procession in front of the 

Famagusta Development Academy and 

walked all the way to the EMU Atatürk 

Square. EMU Vice Rector for Social and 

Cultural Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu, 

EMU staff and families also attended 

the said procession. After the graduation 

walked that lasted for about an hour, the 

graduates gathered at the EMU Atatürk 

Square. The enthusiastic crowd continued 

the graduation celebrations in the square.

GRADUATES OF EMU ATTEND THE TRADITIONAL 
TORCHLIGHT PROCESSION 
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Faculty 
of Pharmacy held an oath taking ceremony for 
the 2021-2022 Academic Year Spring Semester 
graduates. With the oath taking ceremony held at 
Mustafa Afşin Ersoy Hall on Friday, 1 July, 2022, 
at 12:00, the graduates took the first step into the 
profession.

President of EMU Board of Trustees Dr. Erdal 
Özcenk, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın, 
Vice Rector for Academic Affairs Prof. Dr. Hasan 
Demirel, Vice Rector for Technical Affairs Prof. Dr. 
Serhan Şensoy, Dean of the Faculty of Pharmacy 
Prof. Dr. Müberra Koşar, Vice Deans, Faculty 
academic staff and graduating students attended the 
ceremony.

In the ceremony that commenced after a moment 
of silence and the National Anthem, a video about 
the former Dean of the Faculty of Pharmacy Prof. 
Dr. Mustafa Fethi Şahin, who passed away recently, 
was screened. Then, Seyedehdelaram Ghalehbandi 
and Michelle Nyesiga Andinda delivered speeches 
on behalf of the 2021-2022 Academic Year Spring 
Semester Graduates.

“I am Proud of You”
Delivering the opening speech of the ceremony, 
EMU Faculty of Pharmacy Dean Prof. Dr. Müberra 
Koşar said, “Dear Pharmacists, you have become 
my young colleagues today. I am proud of you,”. 
Prof. Dr. Koşar stated that with the said oath, 
students will become a pharmacist, one of the 
most important and respected professions in the 
world, and recommended that they never forget the 
concepts of respect, trust and excellence. Addressing 
the students, Prof. Dr. Koşar said, “Never forget 
your oath and follow it as a professional guide.”

Speaking at the ceremony, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın congratulated all the graduates and 
stated that he believed they would achieve important 
things in their professional lives. Stating that EMU 
has undertaken an important mission in education, 
research and community service practices, Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın added that the university is trying to 
fulfill this duty properly. At the end of his speech, 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın wished all students success 
in their professional life.

EMU Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, 
on the other hand, stated in his speech that young 
pharmacists will take the first step towards their 
profession by taking an oath today. Stating that he 

was extremely happy and excited when he took the 
Hippocratic oath, Dr. Özcenk emphasized that he 
shared the excitement of the students. Addressing 
the students, Dr. Özcenk said, “I believe you will 
be very successful in your profession as long as you 
stick to your oath. Knowledge is endless. Always 
read and follow what’s new. You are an important 
stakeholder in the field of health. Good luck to all 
of you.” 

After the opening speeches, Faculty of Pharmacy 
student Kimia Zabihi was presented a plaque 
by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Emre Hamurtekin for her 
successful performance in “Thesis Project Poster 
Presentation” prepared under the supervision 
of Faculty of Pharmacy academic staff member 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Emre Hamurtekin. Then gifts were 
presented to the highest ranking students of Faculty 
of Pharmacy Pharm-B and Pharm-D programs.

The ceremony continued with students receiving 
their oath certificates from EMU Board of Trustees 
President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın, Vice Rectors Prof. Dr. Demirel and Prof. 
Dr. Şensoy and Vice Deans and Faculty Members.

At the ceremony, Faculty Members Prof. Dr. Fatma 
Neriman Özhatay and Assist. Prof. Dr. Hasip Cem 
Özyurt, who retired from the Faculty of Pharmacy, 
were presented plaques of appreciation by Prof. 
Dr. Hocanın for their support to the faculty . In her 
speech, Özhatay thanked everyone and stated that 
she has worked in a very nice environment at EMU, 
emphasizing that this will be a very important point 
in her life. Assist. Prof. Dr. Özyurt, on the other 
hand, stated that human life consists of periods and 
emphasized that a new chapter will begin in the 
lives of students with the oath taken today. Wishing 
success to all students, Assist. Prof. Dr. Özyurt said 
“Good luck” to all graduates.

92 Young Pharmacists Took Oath 
92 young pharmacists took the oath at the said 
ceremony attended by B-Pharm and Pharm-D 
program graduates of the Faculty of Pharmacy. 
The graduates took their first steps in their 
professional life by swearing that they would use 
all their knowledge and skills to protect the health 
of patients throughout their professional lives, that 
they would not abuse their profession, and that they 
would treat patients of all religions, languages and 
races equally and fairly. The ceremony ended with 
the tossing of the caps after the recital of the oaths

EMU FACULTY OF PHARMACY 2021-2022 ACADEMIC YEAR SPRING 
SEMESTER GRADUATES TOOK THEIR FIRST STEPS TO THE PROFESSION 
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Health Sciences 
Faculty and School of Health Services organized an Oath-
Taking Ceremony for its 2021 – 2022 Academic Year Spring 
Semester graduates on Tuesday, 4 July 2022 at 13:00 at 
Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture and Congress Center. Nearly 400 
healthcare professionals took their oaths during the ceremony. 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın, Vice Rector for 
Academic Affairs Prof. Dr. Hasan Demirel, Health Sciences 
Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Mehtap Malkoç, Faculty of Pharmacy 
Dean Prof. Dr. Müberra Koşar, Institute of Graduate Studies 
and Research Director Prof. Dr. Ali Hakan Ulusoy, Foreign 
Languages and English Preparatory School Director Assist. 
Prof. Dr. Ramadan and faculty members attended the event. 
Following the national anthem and a minute of silence, the 
ceremony commenced with a recital by EMU Education 
Faculty Fine Arts Education Department, Music Teaching 
Program academic staff member Erkan Dağlı and Pianist 
Atakan Sarı. Top student of the Health Sciences Faculty 
and Department of Dietetics Seran Çetintaş and, top student 
of the School of Health Services, Oral and Dental Health 
Associate Program Zilan Çelik delivered speeches on behalf 
of the graduates. Moreover, Ndey Penda Mboob, a graduate 

of the Department of Nursing and second top student in the 
faculty, also delivered a speech representing the English-
medium programs of the Faculty of Health Sciences. EMU 
Health Sciences Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Malkoç presented 
souvenirs to the students.  

“It requires Great Responsibility”
Delivering the opening speech of the Oath Ceremony, EMU 
Health Sciences Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Malkoç welcomed 
everyone and underlined that they came together for a very 
honorable sharing. Making statements about the mission 
and goal of the faculty, Prof. Dr. Malkoç thanked everyone 
who contributed to the graduation process of the students. 
Addressing the students, Prof. Dr. Malkoç said, “My dear 
colleagues, you are completing one chapter and moving 
on a new one after a tough training period. Being a Health 
Scientist entails great responsibility. I believe that you will 
practice your profession by sticking to your professional 
oath. May your path be clear and full of success”.

“EMU’s Doors will always be Open for You”
Speaking at the ceremony, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Hocanın 

provided information about EMU and stated that they are 
proud of the breakthroughs made in the field of health. Prof. 
Dr. Hocanın emphasized that EMU has always been the 
leader among universities in the TRNC in terms of quality 
in education, research and community service. Stating that 
EMU has proved the quality of its education from various 
accreditations institutions, Prof. Dr. Hocanın also stated that 
it was certified that the Faulty of Health Sciences provides 
world-class education. Rector Prof. Dr. Hocanın wished the 
best to all students saying that they have a home in the TRNC 
and that the doors of EMU are always open to them.

“We are Happy and Proud”
EMU Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk’s 
speech addressing the students was; “You all complete your 
training and proudly stand before your families and us with 
your diplomas in your hands. Congratulations to you and 
your devoted families. You are all stakeholders of health. I 
sincerely believe that you will keep your oath. I am proud of 
you. I wish you success in your future life”.

Took Oaths on Their Commitment to Principles and 
Ethical Values
Students graduating from EMU Health Sciences Faculty, 
Departments of Nutrition and Dietetics, Physiotherapy 
and Rehabilitation, Nursing, Health Management, Sports 
Sciences undergraduate programs and from Oral and Dental 
Health, Anesthesia, Operating Room Services, Dialysis, 
Physiotherapy, First and Emergency Aid, Radiotherapy and 
Medical Students associate degree programs took their oaths 
with accompanied by their program coordinators. EMU 
Health Sciences and School of Health Services graduates 
took an oath before starting their careers this year, as they 
do every year, and expressed their commitment to the 
principles and ethical values they will abide by throughout 
their professional lives.

EMU HEALTH SCIENCES FACULTY ORGANIZES OATH-
TAKING CEREMONY FOR SPRING SEMESTER GRADUATES
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Operated within the cooperation of Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) Dr. Fazıl 
Küçük Medicine Faculty and Marmara 
University Medicine Faculty, International 
Medicine Program 2021-2022 Academic 
Year Spring Semester graduates took their 
oath and took their first step as medical 
practitioners. The Oath-Taking Ceremony 
took place on Wednesday, 6 July 2022 at 
10:00 at Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture and 
Congress Center. EMU Board of Trustees 
President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, Rector Prof. 
Dr. Aykut Hocanın, EMU Vice Rectors Prof. 
Dr. Hasan Demirel and Prof. Dr. Hüseyin 
Aktuğlu, Marmara University Medicine 
Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Ümit Şehirli, Dr. 
Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty Dean Prof. 
Dr. Nahide Gökçora, EMU Institute for 
Graduate Studies and Research Director 
Prof. Dr. Ali Hakan Ulusoy, Famagusta 
State Hospital Chief Physician Dr. Mustafa 
Kalfaoğlu and faculty academic staff 
members, graduates and their families 
were present at the event. Following the 
national anthem and a minute of silence, 
the ceremony commenced with a recital 
by EMU Education Faculty Fine Arts 
Education Department, Music Teaching 
Program academic staff member Erkan 
Dağlı and Pianist Atakan Sarı.

“You will make a Difference all over the 
World”
Delivering a speech during the ceremony, 
EMU Dr. Fazıl Küçük Faculty Dean 
Prof. Dr. Nahide Gökçora stated that they 
are proud to be graduating 22 medical 
practitioners from 6 different countries 
and addressed the graduates by saying; 
“I am proud to be referring to you as my 
colleagues. Be humble in your life, have a 

positive outlook on life, enjoy life, be 
assertive, try again, do not hesitate to bring 
new evidence-based customs, make friends 
who share your enthusiasm, no work 
can be successful without excitement”. 
Expressing that they will be glad to hear 
about the future achievements of their 
graduates, Prof. Dr. Gökçora said; “I 
believe that you will make a difference 
all over the world as a role model for all 
the next generation medical students with 
the patients treated as physicians, the 
researches and the training you provide”.

“Be Proud of Yourselves”
Another speech was delivered by Marmara 
University Medicine Faculty Dean Prof. 
Dr. Ümit Şehirli who expressed his 
contentedness on attending the ceremony. 
Prof. Dr. Şehirli said; “Be proud of 
yourselves. You worked hard and made 
a dream come true. Today you are 
medical practitioners. I whole-heartedly 
congratulate you all”. Moreover, Prof. 
Dr. Şehirli thanked everyone who has 
contributed to the training process of the 
graduates. Addressing the students once 
again, Prof. Dr. Şehirli said; “Today is a 
new beginning. The day that your dreams 
are realized. I wish you success in your 
future lives”.

“Good Luck in Your Future Life”
Speaking at the ceremony, EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Hocanın stated that EMU 
has always been a source of pride for 
its international accreditations, place 
in world rankings, quality education, 
research opportunities and services to the 
community. Addressing the students, Prof. 
Dr. Hocanın congratulated all students 

who completed their difficult medical 
education, and also conveyed his thanks 
to the families who stood by the students 
during this difficult process. Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın said; “I am sure you will be 
successful, I wish you success in your 
professional life. 

“We are Proud of You”
Speaking at the ceremony, EMU Board of 
Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk said; 
“My dear colleagues, you have completed 
a difficult medical education, I congratulate 
you and your devoted families. Being a 
medical practitioner is a sacred profession 
that requires a lot of dedication and 
constant empathy. You will witness that 
the happiness of rehabilitating a person 
to health is worth all the hardships you go 
through. I sincerely believe that each of 

you is a very good doctor. You will serve 
humanity by practicing your profession in 
many parts of the world. We are proud of 
you. I wish you success in your future life.” 

Following the speeches, top student of the 
faculty Dr. Gizem Çakır also delivered a 
speech on behalf of the fellow graduates. A 
symbolic tree planting session took place 
on behalf of 2022 graduates.

Oath-taking ceremony continued with a 
final presentation delivered by EMU Dr. 
Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty academic 
staff member Prof. Dr. Goncagül Haklar. 
Following the presentation, Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın, Prof. Dr. Şehirli and Prof. Dr. 
Gökçora took a photograph together. The 
ceremony, ended with the oath-taking 
session accompanied by Prof. Dr. Gökçora.

EMU DR. FAZIL KÜÇÜK MEDICINE FACULTY GRADUATES TAKE THEIR OATHS
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